Email to parents

Primary — Black History Month Competition, Year 3 to Year 6

Dear Parents/Carers

To celebrate Black History Month this year, a competition has been set up for children in Year 3to Year 6 to create an informative and
engaging fact file/poster about any influential black figure - modern or historical, to help raise awareness of the importance of this special
month. This has been discussed with children and they have been shown a presentation in school.

Prizes and certificates will be given to those who take part, and a prize will be given to the overall winner of the competition. The deadline for
the competition is Tuesday 5 November. Please can all fact files be handed to Miss Daniels in Year 3 if possible or these can be given to
class teachers and they will forward them on. Class teachers will be providing more information to children about the competition also.

Thank you for your continued support.
Kind regards
The Hessle Academy
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